
Moonachie Police Department 
70 Moonachie Road Moonachie, NJ 07074 

Phone: (201)641-9100 / Fax (201) 641-9157 

 

 

               It’s Time To Celebrate! 
   

 
                                                     

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 The Moonachie Police Department and the Robert L. Craig School cordially 

invite you to join us as we honor our graduating 6th Grade L.E.A.D. class. 

 

 

 
L.E.A.D. Culmination Ceremony 

Wednesday 
May 1,2024 

6:30PM 
Robert L. Craig School Gymnasium 

 

                      Refreshments will be served immediately following the ceremony. 

 

The Robert L. Craig School 6th Grade has successfully completed an intensive program 

that taught them how to recognize and resist drugs and peer pressure. We are truly proud 

of them!  Please join us as we acknowledge their efforts and hard work. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on May 1st. 

 

                                                    Sgt. Andrew Finch                              

                                                    L.E.A.D. Supervisor 

 

                P.O. Robert Bauer                                     Sgt. Andrew Finch 

    L.E.A.D. Instructor                                     L.E.A.D. Instructor 


